
 

 

CCF Membership Meeting Minutes 02/08/2025 

• President Jim Brazeal 

o We are still collecting dues for 2025.  On March 1st we will change the gate 

combinations and only those who have paid will receive the new combinations. 

o Runway Update – The county received a bid for $170k to install a new asphalt 

runway at the field.  As of now, they are seeing if they have enough funding to 

do it this year or if it will be deferred until next year. 

o The proposed events schedule for 2025 was discussed – see attached 

o There was a discussion regarding the helicopter flying at the west end of the 

field.  Fixed wing aircraft are requested to fly a short pattern on the west end 

when helicopters are present. 

o We are getting some Clay County Flyers Stickers made.  Contact Jim if interested. 

• VP Dale Schock - We will be looking for both labor and donations to accomplish three 

projects. 

o Pressure wash/seal flying tables 

o Awning extensions on both east and west side of the current awning 

o Replace bad wood on tables. 

• Treasurer Peter Craig – We currently have over $8000 in the club account.  This money 

will be used to repair the runway if the county does not provide an asphalt runway. 

• Attendees 

o Mark Nye 

o Peter Craig 

o Dale Schock 

o Jim Brazeal 

o Bob Szczepanski 

o Tony Broyles 

o Matthew Hansknecht 

o Michal Pooley 



o David Ross 

o Joe Gibson Jr 

o Joseph Gibson 

o David Arline 

o Tyler DuBois 

o Craig Rogers 

o James Worth 

o Robert Mounts 

o Kenneth Taylor 

o Marc Abrams 

o Rodolfo Egana 

o Bill Lomeli 

o Tom Watkins 

o Rick Wojtanek 


